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GENERAL DATA PROTECTION POLICY 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING  REPORT  51/23                       9 OCTOBER 2023 

The purpose of this Report is to ask Members to adopt the General Data Protection Policy. 

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND    

a) As one of its policies, it is essential for Ventnor Town Council to adopt a policy on General Data 
Protection Regulation (GDPR).  

b) After its previous meetings, the Town Council’s HR Committee drafted the policy – separately 
submitted from this report – for formal adoption by full Council. 

2)  RECOMMENDATION 

The Town Council is recommended to adopt the General Data Protection Policy and review its 
content in December 2024 to ensure continued compliance with updated regulations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


